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Dear Adrian,
 
EBMUD has no comment on the subject agency request.
 
Best Regards,
Amy
 
Amy Wen | Sr Administrative Clerk
Water Distribution Planning Division
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San Ramon Valley Fire Protection District
Community Risk Reduction Division

2401 Crow Canyon Road, Suite A
San Ramon, CA 94583 

phone: 925.838.6600         web: www.firedepartment.org 

  Thursday, March 7, 2024

Hello Adrian Veliz,

The Fire District has reviewed the Planning Application for the below noted address.  Based upon the information provided, comments
and requirements have been made as conditions of approval. 

If during the course of the entitlement process the project changes, additional requirements may apply.  Thank you for the opportunity to
comment on the project.  Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions or concerns. 
 
PROJECT: CDLP24-02006
ADDRESS: 203760026 (Unverified)
APPLICATION TITLE: Planning and Site Development Review
PROJECT NUMBER: 1257616

Roy Wendel
Interim Fire Marshal
rwendel@srvfire.ca.gov
925.838.6687
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Planning Comments

Open Issues: 1
 PLANNING

 General Issues
   1.   No Comment

 Roy Wendel
3/7/24 11:00 AM

The San Ramon Valley Fire Protection District has reviewed the his application and
has no comments.  
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